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Jill Marotta​ jill.marotta@pequannock.org 
 
Office of Curriculum and Instruction 

To: ​ Families of Rising 9th Grade Students 

Re: ​ Calculators 

Date:​ June 6, 2025  

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that all students entering 9th grade in the 25-26 school year 
are required to purchase their own TI-84 calculator for use in high school math and science classes. The 
calculator is an essential tool for success in math classes, utilized at both the high school and college level. 
Students are permitted to use this handheld calculator on the NJSLA-Math and NJGPA-Math. Please refer 
to the image below when purchasing your calculator. (This is just an example of the basic option; the 
CE/plus are also acceptable options.) 

 Amazon, Staples, and Target are just a few of the retailers who carry the TI-84 calculator.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Jill Marotta​  

Jill Marotta 
PreK-12 Supervisor of Mathematics, and Allied Health 

mailto:jill.marotta@pequannock.org
https://education.ti.com/en/products/calculators/graphing-calculators/ti-84-plus

